TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Let's take an active part in the "Earth treasure - the priceless
wealth of the land" events!
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At a time when coronavirus infection is spreading around the world, President Shavkat Mirziyoyev is
supporting us, the youth. In particular, in his address to the nation, the head of our state said, “I would like
to appeal to our students and pupils studying at home today: Dear children, do not waste your time at
home! Study online lessons diligently. Read a book, increase your knowledge, do not miss a single day of
physical training and exercise. ”

This call inspired all young people to study and research, not to give in to despair, but to great power and
inspiration. Our President asks us to increase initiative, solidarity, confidence in the future, to strive and
learn, to work, to set an example for young people and learn life skills from adults.

It is no secret that food security has become one of the most pressing issues facing the world today.
Therefore, on April 8, the head of state called on the population to use their land effectively in a video
conference dedicated to the analysis of the effectiveness of work in the fight against the coronavirus
pandemic and the development of horticulture, which is an important source of food security, employment
and income.

Dear peers, dear young people!

So, let's master online lessons and actively support the planting of fruits and vegetables in our family's
garden in the village where we live, strictly following the rules of quarantine! In this way, first of all, we
contribute to the well-being of our families, our people, and in turn, increase our physical fithess and
activity. We will also be able to put into practice the lessons learned from teachers and conduct regular
online consultations. In this process, as a future representative of the intelligentsia, let's contribute to
familiarizing the population with the benefits and preferences introduced by our country in the cultivation
and cultivation of horticultural crops.

In short, let each of us become an example by actively participating in the "Land is a treasure - a priceless
treasure of the land." Based on the current situation, let's stand in front of our parents, raise the level of
organization and effective use of work on the farm, set a personal example, be active. Of course, let's
unite with the motto "Healthy body - healthy mind" and show our commitment to the ideas of our
President. Especially in this process, students of higher education institutions in the field of agriculture and
water management should be proactive and at the forefront. Dear friends, once again we wish you all good
health. We hope that these difficult days in our country will end soon and that we will be able to stay at
home and overcome the difficulties with patience. We ask you to be more responsible and active in the
socio-economic life of the country.
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